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June 21, 2018 

Jake Wilkinson 
Dunraven Mining, LLC 
502 South Wisconsin Street 
Gunnison, CO 81230 
 

RE:  Gold Links Mine, Permit No. M-1987-143, Surety Reduction Request (SR-01), Approval 

Mr. Wilkinson: 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) has approved your request for financial 
warranty reduction (SR-01) based on the fact that the work proposed through TR-2 never 
commenced and is no longer planned. The financial warranty amount that was associated with TR-
2 is $3,927.40. This amount is hereby approved for release back to the operator. 

According to Rule 1.4.11(1)(b), the Division must wait 30 days from the date of this letter, before 
releasing the financial warranty, in order to address any comments or objections to this decision.  If 
you have not received the financial warranty by July 27, 2018, please contact Barbara Coria at (303) 
866-3567, ext. 8148.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the 
Division’s Grand Junction Field Office. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dustin Czapla 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
101 South 3rd, Suite 301 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
Phone: (970) 243-6299 
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